
 November 27, 2019 

  
NOTICE OF HEARING  

 
The Committee on Financial Services will hold a hearing entitled, “Promoting Financial 

Stability? Reviewing the Administration’s Deregulatory Approach to Financial Stability.” on 
Thursday, December 5, 2019 at 10:00 a.m. in room 2128 Rayburn House Office Building. 
Witnesses will testify by invitation only.  
 

If you have any questions concerning this hearing, please contact Glen Sears, Katelynn 
Bradley, or Pierre Whatley at ext. 5-4247.  
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